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Filed by email on January 27, 2020 
 
 
 
Good evening, 
 
I am emailing you to express my opposition to the BWXT pelleting site in my 
neighbourhood.  
It is not safe to have a facility near/in a a residential area, in this city.  
 
I live near Bloor and Dovercourt, and I am alarmed to hear this factory exists so 
close to my home. I had no idea it was there. 
 
BWXT should leave Toronto now. 
 
I intend to tell everyone I know who lives in the area, now that I know this facility 
is there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Lindgreen 
 


